
 

www.southamptonvts.co.uk 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 27 (T) of 2020 
 
 

Port of Southampton – River Test – Mayflower Park –

Marina Installation  
 

 
 

The installation of a temporary marina will commence on 23rd July in the area adjacent to 

Mayflower Park, as indicated on chart BA2041.  The works involve placing piles and 

pontoons and is being undertaken by Walcon Marine using the barges Walcon Wizard and 

Walcon Warrior. 

 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution when in vicinity of the works having due 

regard to the provisions of section 7(1) of the Southampton Harbour Byelaws 2003. 

 

This notice will self-cancel on completion of the installation works. 

 

 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 

Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 

Southampton   

 

Captain I M Lawrence  

Harbour Master 

 
  22nd July 2020 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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